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[WARNING: THIS MESSAGE HAS COME FROM A SENDER OUTSIDE THE CITY OF
MUKILTEO NETWORK,]
Dear Linda Ritter,

We received your notification with regards to the Land Use Action proposal for 9110 53rd
Ave W.

Our residence is at 9105 53rd Ave W, so adjacent to the proposed construction. Reviewing the
materials available online, I noticed the following in the environmental checklist, page 7:

5. Animals

a. List any birds and other animals which have been observed on or near the site or are known
to be on or near the site.

Examples include:

birds: hawk, heron, eagle, songbirds, other:
mammals: deer, bear, elk, beaver, squirrels, other:
fish: bass, salmon, trout, herring, shellfish, other

This is not accurate. This area is home to more than just songbirds and squirrels. Wildlife in
the immediate vicinity of this plot includes deer, raccoons, coyotes, rabbits, owls and other

animals. The proposed development would significantly reduce the amount of wooded area
available for wildlife in this area. I hope due consideration can be given for this.

Regards,

Christiaan Visser
317-753-8114



